
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov> via pqc-forum <pqc-forum@list.nist.gov>
To: pqc-forum <pqc-forum@list.nist.gov>
Subject: [pqc-forum] Update for Call for Additional Signatures - digital signatures accepted
Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 01:07:42 PM ET

All,

We have updated a portion of the text in the Call for Additional Signatures regarding the
signed intellectual property statements. Previously, NIST has required the signed intellectual
property statements specified in Section 2.D to be mailed in. NIST can now accept digitally
signed (or digitally scanned) versions of the intellectual property statements. The entire
submission package can be sent as email to:pqc-submissions@nist.gov. Alternatively, it can
be mailed in or given to us at an in-person event.

Let us know if you have any question about this. 

Dustin Moody

NIST 
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